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2023 Physician-Administered Drug Reimbursement Update 
 

Effective for dates of service beginning on January 1, 2023, Louisiana Medicaid updated the 
reimbursement rates on the Fee-for-Service file for physician-administered drugs and covered 
vaccines for professional services.   
 
Claims previously submitted for these drugs or vaccines with dates of service on or after 
January 1, 2023, will be systematically adjusted to ensure proper payment. No action is 
required by the provider.  
 
For questions related to this information as it pertains to Fee-for-Service Medicaid claims 
processing, please contact Gainwell Technologies Provider Services at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 
924-5040.  
 
Managed care organizations (MCO) must make system updates and recycle any claims not 
reimbursed at the 2023 rate for physician-administered drugs according to this notification.  
 
Also, MCOs must notify providers of their process and timeline for implementing the changes, 
as well as their plan to recycle impacted claims. (Reference the current Louisiana Medicaid 
MCO contract, Section 2.18, for applicable timelines.)  
 
Questions regarding managed care claims should be directed to the appropriate managed care 
organization. 
 


